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Kindergarten Campus 




1st – 8th Grade Campus
336 E. Spruce Ave., Inglewood, CA 90301


830 N. La Brea Ave., Inglewood, CA 90302                              
Phone: (310) 671-1461 ♦ Fax:  (310) 671-5817


Phone: (310) 671-5578  ♦  Fax: (310) 671-2424                                    

Wilder’s Preparatory Academy Charter School
www.wpacs.org
August 29, 2016

Dear Wilder’s Parents/Guardians,

Wilder’s Preparatory Academy Charter School is dedicated to creating a safe school environment. In accordance with our School Safety Plan, we will conduct monthly safety drills to ensure our students, faculty and staff are prepared for emergencies and natural disasters. 

The likelihood of an earthquake occurring during the school day does exist. In the event of an earthquake, it is important we have emergency supplies to sustain the students and staff. Major emergency items will be provided by Wilder’s Preparatory Academy Charter School. However, you are asked to donate personal kits for your children. 

Personal student kits should be placed in a gallon-sized Ziploc bag. 

Included in the Ziploc bag should be:

· An eight-ounce bottle of water

· A solar blanket (which can be obtained from an army surplus store)

· A small box of dried fruit

· A granola bar

· A juice packet 

· A personal note addressed to the student. 

Please label the bag with 1) Your child’s name, 2) Grade level and Homeroom teacher.

Student kits should be given to the classroom teacher/homeroom teacher who will store the items in a secure container. All packets should be delivered no later than Friday September 9, 2016. 

The school will regularly practice safety drills to prepare for an emergency. Your student will learn all the proper procedures to remain safe and secure. On October 20, 2016, the school will participate in the national Great Shakeout Earthquake Drill. Go to www.shakeout.org for details on how you can prepare for an earthquake at  home.

Please ensure that your emergency contact numbers are up-to-date. This information is crucial for school emergencies that may arise. If you have any changes throughout the year, call the Main Office at (323) 671-5578. 

Your assistance and cooperation is appreciated.

Respectfully,

Ms. Germaine Jackson

Principal  
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“We Build the Future”
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